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May 7, 2014

His Worship Rob Bratina
City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West, 2nd Floor
Hamilton ON L8P 4Y5

Dear Mayor Bratina,

Thank you for your letter inviting the Honourable Glen Murray, Minister of
Transportation, to the General Issues Committee meeting regarding Light Rail Transit.

Unfortunately, the minister is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on behalf of
the Ministry of Transportation.

John Cooper
Senior Manager


